
Escape  to  Silverwood  as  a
base for the new V&A
HEAD NORTH TO CARSE OF GOWRIE AND CHECK OUT THE NEW V&A IN
DUNDEE

Still looking for somewhere to book for an October School
Holiday break?

Thinking of visiting the new V&A in Dundee at the same time?

Edinburgh  is  awash  with  attractions  but  if  you  have
temporarily exhausted them and want to take the kids somewhere
fresh, the new V&A in Dundee seems to be the perfect place to
which to head, gathering superb reviews already!

A great place to stay, ideal for families and couples, and
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close  to  both  Dundee  and  Perth,  is  the  newly  launched
Silverwood resort. Set in the beautiful Carse of Gowrie, near
the  small  village  of  Errol,  the  Resort  has  October
availability in its luxury spa lodges, which sleep four, and
are complete with a fabulous indoor spa bath with outside
decking. Other features of these superbly available lodges,
are bathrooms with walk in double showers, large living dining
areas with floor to ceiling windows, cosy sofas, and beds with
crisp white linen.

Along with the spa lodges, family lodges are available which
sleep  six.  Again,  these  lodges  are  spacious  and  well
appointed, with luxury fitted kitchens, family living areas
with 50 inch TV’s, and bedrooms with decadent en-suites –
everything you need for a well earned family break, or trip
with like minded couples.



Check out the V&A and other attractions of Dundee, just a
short distance away via the A90 motorway, and return to the
peace and quiet of Silverwood, with its picturesque scenery
and own wildlife pond, well stocked with trout. Close by there
is even an Army tank driving activity centre for the more
adventurous to try!

 

Three  night  weekend  breaks  October  to  November,  are  from
£395 for a lodge sleeping four, reduced from £565, and from
£455 for luxury family lodges, sleeping six, reduced from
£665. Four night midweek stays are also available, from £465
in the spa lodge, and from £535 in the family lodge.

 

Call 01250 873 808 to book, www.silverwoodlodges.co.uk

http://www.silverwoodlodges.co.uk/


 


